Wolverhampton City Council

Castlecroft Primary School

Headteacher: Mr A Dyall BA Hons

Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton WV3 8HS Tel: (01902) 556606 Fax: (01902) 556608

> e-mail: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk Website: www.castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk

16th February 2018

Dear Year 4 Parents,

<u>Lower Junior Residential Visit to Panteinion Hall, Fairbourne, Wales</u> 20th June - 22nd June 2018

This year's Year 4 residential visit will be to Panteinion Hall. Panteinion Hall is a large 17th century hall set in its own grounds. It is located up a long private drive and is a 15 minute walk from the seaside village of Fairbourne with its two miles of unbroken sands. The exciting range of activities offered on this visit will create many opportunities for the development of important life skills as well as being lots of fun!!!!

Activities may include:

- Pony trekking along the beautiful Mawddach Estuary
- Beach study and Rock pooling on Fairbourne beach (plus a sand castle competition)
- Hill walking in the Welsh mountains
- A visit to Taly Llyn lake or a visit to a local slate mine
- Many other activities in the Hall including a Panteinion Disco



The cost of the visit will be £125. A deposit of £25 is required initially. All money will be paid through our ParentPay system which after the initial deposit will allow you to pay instalments at any time.

If you are interested in a place for your child please return the slip by <u>Friday 2nd March</u> and pay the £25 deposit through ParentPay. If you require any further information please contact Mr Dyall.

Yours sincerely,

<u>Headteacher</u>								
	Panteinion	Hall F	Residential	Visit 20 ^{tl}	h June - i	22 nd June	2018	

I am interested in a place for my child _above visit.	in Year 4 on the
I have paid the deposit of £25.00 thr	rough ParentPay to secure a place.
Signed	_(Person with parental responsibility)

